
LITTLE FLOWER DEGREE & PG COLLEGE 

UPPAL, HYDERABAD-500039 

The Department of Statistics held a seminar on "Statistics - Importance, Applications, and Career Opportunities” at 

10.40 a.m. on 25 September, 2023. The guest speaker for the programme was Dr. D. Sumalatha, Assistant Professor, 

Telangana Mahila Vishwavidyalayam, Koti. The aim of this programme was to help the students understand the use 

of statistics, its significance and explore career opportunities in the field of statistics. Dr. Sumalatha in her talk 

explained the collection, analysis, and the interpretation of the data. In addition, she shared some useful information 

with the students about career opportunities in different fields. Students gained knowledge about descriptive 

statistics and the real-life applications of statistics. 
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Vice- Principal Mrs. Jayanthi Reddy presenting momento 
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